
 

 

Dear Comrades, 
 
Greetings.  I hope this news letter finds you in good 
health.  It looks like spring may finally be arriving 
and summer and warm weather will soon follow. 
 
At our April meeting we held elections for our Post 
Officers.  The following are the members who were 
elected.  
Nathan Browning- Commander 
Tony Mitchell- Sr. Vice-Commander 
Lane Corson- Jr. Vice- Commander 
Sean Miller- Quartermaster 
Allan Schichtel- Chaplain 
Kevin Spindler- 3 Year Trustee 
 
May is a busy month. We will be offering our 
poppies for donations at several locations 
throughout Webster. Thank you to members who 
have been out there already and so far I've heard 
we are doing very well.  We will be placing flags at 
Webster cemeteries  in May. On May 18th we will 
be placing flags at Webster Union Cemetery 
starting at 0700 hours. If you are available, please 
join us. On May 22nd we will be placing flags at 
Webster Rural Cemetery starting at 1800 hours. 
The Memorial Day Parade is Monday, May 27th. 
We will meet at Spry Middle School at 0900 with 
step off at 0930.  There will be vehicles available 
for those who choose not to march. The dedication 
of the parade will be the 75th anniversary of D-
Day. Please plan on attending this great event. 
 
Our next meeting is Wednesday, May 8th at the 
Elk's Club on Jackson Road. Dinner starting at 1800 
and the meeting starting promptly at 1900.   Please 
bring a dessert if you would like.  Our summer 
meetings in June, July, and August will be held at 

the Liberty Lodge at Finn Park on Maple Rd. The 
summer meetings will be informal. 
 
Membership  will remain a top priority at the Post, 
state, and national levels. If you know someone 
who may qualify for membership, encourage them 
to attend a meeting.  My goal is to achieve 100% 
membership, this goal aligns  with the state 
commanders goal and is achievable. We are 
currently at 94% so keep the recruiting going. We 
can make 100%. 
CHAPLAIN’S REPORT 

Please keep in your thoughts Bob VandeVoorde, , 

Jerome Kupski, Nick Borelli, Tom Ras who are on 

sick call.   

   If you know of a member who is sick or has died, 

please contact Chaplain Allan Schichtel (545-4722). 

Taps 

Harold Jackson.  Please keep Richard's family in 

your thoughts and prayers during this difficult 

time. 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE 
Check the website often as updated information on 
upcoming events as well as news you may be able 
to use is updated when needed.  Check us out at 
www.vfw9483.org  
 
My contact information. 

email: nbrowning176@yahoo.com 

Home: (585)545-4986 

Cell: (585)330-2306  

 
 
Yours in Comradeship, 
Nate Browning,  Commander 
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